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October 5, 2021  

 

Mr. Sam Mirza-Agha, Municipal Superintendent  

Town of The Pas Public Notice 

81 Edwards Avenue 

Box 870 

The Pas, Manitoba T-607.06 

R9A 1K8 

 

RE: Town of The Pas – Biosolids Land Application – Public Notice 

 

This public notice is to indicate the intention of The Town of the Pas to land apply biosolids from the 

wastewater treatment lagoon onto Lots 24, 37 and 38 in Township 54 and range 28 within the RM of Kelsey. 

The Town is intending on proceeding with the works starting the week of October 11.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact David Kelly at JR Cousin Consultants (204-489-0474). 

 

Yours truly, 

 

JR Cousin Consultants Ltd. 

 

 

 

David Kelly, P. Eng  

Municipal Engineer 

 

enc. 


